
 

Hairstyles 

Just a reminder of hairstyles in 

school. 

                    No tramlines. 

 

Please make sure all long hair is tied 

up. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

We had a great start to the half term 

with attendance  – let’s keep it up! 

Parent / Carer meetings 

Please see amended dates for 

parent/carer meetings. 

Wednesday 26
th

 March – 3.40 -5pm 

Tuesday 1
st

 April – 3.40 – 6pm. 

Please book – these meetings are 

important as they are to discuss 

your child’s progress and receive 

their reports. 

The link attached below will allow 

you to book your meeting. 

https://st-luke-and-st-philips-church-of-

england-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/ 

  

Please encourage your children to 

read at home. 

There is also a library in Blackburn 

town centre which is free of 

charge. 

Breakfast club 

Come and join us for our 

breakfast club. 

Open from 07:50 until school 

starts! 

£1 per session or 50p if on 

free school meals.

hool meals. 

 

 

https://st-luke-and-st-philips-church-of-england-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/
https://st-luke-and-st-philips-church-of-england-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

After School Clubs 
Please see below our after school clubs , they are free of charge  

We have spaces available to book on. 

Day Club Year Group 

Monday Mixed Martial Arts YEAR 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Football YEAR 4 ,5 & 6 

Thursday Football YEAR 1 ,2 & 3 

Friday Youth zone Sign up with youth 
zone 

 

 

 

  

Events in school  

 

7
th

  March – World Book Day, 

dress as a book character 

 

 

14
th

 March - Planting afternoon 

On Friday 14
th

 March the children 

will be planting their own bulbs 

which they will then be able to 

watch grow. Any donations of 

bulbs would be much appreciated , 

thank you. 

 

  

 

21
st

 March – Red Nose Day and 

assembly 

 

 

4
th

 April – Easter Service,    

Easter Bonnet Competition, 

finish @ 2pm 

 

 

For more information please 

see the spring events list. 

 

 

For more information please 

Clubs run from 3.30pm to 

4.30pm, and all children 

must be collected 


